
 

 
 
 
17 March 2020  

 
 
GCSE Statistics 
 
Due to the uncertainty of the current situation, the Mathematics department have decided that it 
would be in the best interests of all pupils to withdraw entry from Statistics GCSE in June 2020. This 
situation was not taken lightly and we appreciate your support in this matter. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Mrs Pierce 
Head of Mathematics 


